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Over the last five years, the State of Oregon Library, its' staff and resources have 

become an invaluable cornerstone for me to develop myself professionally, in order 

to better serve Oregonians, my business partners and the world at large. In every 

interaction I have had with the staff, I have been edified, encouraged, educated and 

supported in my desire to provide excellent service to the persons I am accountable 

to. I understand that the State of Oregon Library could do so much more to assist us 

through the lens of equitable topics, resources and learning with an increase in funds. 

I know that the State of Oregon Library needs additional staff to fully meet the 

demands of the professionals who seek assistance and who serve Oregonian 

communities every day. Thus needing increased funding to continue their ability to 

provide excellent customer service, training and obtain modern resources. Please 

consider a generous increase in the State of Oregon Library budget, so that they can 

meet the increased demands they are facing, in order to properly equip, and serve 

public servants across the state. Thank you.  


